
PIs considering limited submission funding opportunities should contact SPAdmin as 
soon as possible, no later than two months before the deadline.  

If more than the eligible number of PIs notify SPAdmin of their intent to submit, SPAdmin 
will coordinate with the Vice Chancellor for Research office to determine the applicant(s) 
one month before the deadline.  

If all of the PIs are in the same college, the Dean of that college will make the 
determination.  

PIs who notify SPAdmin of their intent to submit less than two months before the 
deadline will be considered if no other PI has been determined. 

 


